
 
 

 

 

 
NEWSLETTER – 19.06.2019. 

 

 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
THURSDAY 27 JUNE 2019 - SPORTS DAY 
 
This year our Sports Day will be held at The Sports Village on Marton Road.  You have been notified of the 
times your child’s events will take place in a separate newsletter.  If you need further information, please 
contact school. 
 
It would be lovely to see you there to cheer the children in their events.  We will be providing packed lunches 
for children who normally have a school dinner; however, there will be no refreshments available to visitors.   
 
Unfortunately, only staff and pupils are allowed on the track and field.  All parents/carers must sit in the 
right hand side of the stadium.  For Health & Safety reasons if your child wants to sit with you during the 
day this is fine, however, you must ensure that they are with you at all times and also that you listen out for 
the events they are taking part in.  If your child misses their event, we are unable to re-arrange it. 
 
If you want to take your child home from The Sports Village, please inform Mr Ley (Headteacher) or Mrs 
Mooney (Parent Support Advisor). 
 
As your child will be wearing a PE kit that has been provided by the school (T-shirt, shorts and plimsoles), 
please ensure that you return the kit to school the next day - school would have to pay to replace any PE 
kits not returned. 
 

WEDNESDAY 10 JULY 2019 - PARENTS’ OPEN EVENING  
 
We have arranged a Parents’ Open Evening for Wednesday 10 July between 3.20pm and 5.00pm.  This is 
a useful opportunity to share information about your child with the staff and discuss their progress over the 
last year.  You will have received an End of Year Report on your child before this date. 
 
As usual, we are operating an appointment system.  If you wish to attend, please complete the form below 
and return it to school with your child as soon as possible.  Please remember, the appointments are on a first 
come first served basis. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Dennis Ley 
Headteacher 
 

  
 
I will be attending the Parents’ Open Evening on Wednesday 10 July 2019 and would like to book in for 
the following time:- 
 
Please tick box. 
 

3.20 3.30 3.40 3.50 4.00 4.10 4.20 4.30 4.40 4.50 5.00 

           

 
If there are difficulties in matching your appointment we may need to contact you to try and re-arrange 
the time. We apologise for any inconvenience this might cause. 

 
Signed   
 
Parent/guardian of    
 
Contact Telephone Number(s)     

 
 


